
 
 
 

 

 

Monday 8th May 2017 

Dear All,   

I must apologise in the delay in writing to you this term. Unfortunately the photocopier has been 

playing up! Last week it gave up! Now it is mended and we are all set for an exciting summer term.  

I hope you had a good Easter and are looking forward to the summer term. It was great to see so 

many of you at Smiley Face Assembly and at the Easter Service in the Church at the end of last term. 

What joyful occasions! The children read and sang beautifully and I was proud of all of them.  

This school year seems to be going very quickly, but hopefully that means we are moving towards 

even more sunshine!   This term is five weeks long and is ‘action packed’ so we have lots of learning 

ahead of us and hopefully some fun a long way! Some pleas and reminders to oil the wheels…… 

• If you are unable to catch your child’s class teacher in the morning please do write a quick 

note and the office can pass this on to a class teacher, leave a message for them to ring you 

or messages can also be left on the red clip boards (these are situated on the table inside the 

door near the school office) 

• Please ring the school office to let us know why your child is away on the morning of their 

absence (before 9a.m.). This helps us to know they are safe and didn’t get ‘lost’ on the way 

to school. 

• Please keep all our children safe by parking and manoeuvring safely outside the school. DO 

NOT PARK ON THE ZIG-ZAG LINES. 

• Please check your child’s hair regularly for head lice. The only way this scourge can be 

beaten is if we all work together.  Treat immediately if unwanted visitors are found!  

• Whilst you are very welcome to come into school in the mornings please try to encourage 

your child to be as independent as possible. When we had the building work all the children, 

EYFS included proved how independent they could be.  

 

Also... please ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform. NAVY IS NOT PART OF OUR 

UNIFORM. Trousers, skirts and shorts may be black or grey. Summer dresses should not be navy.  

Please ensure the correct footwear is worn. TRAINERS ARE NOT APPROPRIATE as general school 

shoes.    
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School Disco: Friday 12th May 2017 

 Please note this event is for children from our school only. Pre-school 

siblings may stay if parents stay as well!  

Tickets are on sale NOW! Parents are very welcome to stay at the EYFS/ KS1 Disco and we always 

need help for the second session if you are able to stay for that! KS1 children must not stay for the 

KS2 disco, without the permission of myself (and only in very special circumstances).  

Please buy your tickets before the event so we can plan for the event. 

EYFS/ Y1 and Y2 Disco 6:00pm – 7:00pm (Enter by side door to hall from big playground and exit via 

the front door onto the small playground.)  

Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 7:00pm – 8:00pm (Enter by side door to hall from big playground and exit by the 

same door.) 

ALL TICKETS ARE £1 and include a drink in the price. Cakes and drinks are also on sale during the 

evening.    ANY DONATIONS OF CAKES GRATEFULLY RECEIVED!  Prices for cakes range from 10p-

20p. Glo-sticks are also available ranging from 30p to £1:00. 

 

School Photographer: Monday 15th May 2017 
Each class will have their photograph taken for posterity.  Please let me know if you do not wish your 

child to be included in the photo of their class.  We expect the proofs to be delivered to school soon 

after the half term holiday.  May I remind you that you are under no obligation to purchase!  

Good wash and brush up on that day as usual! 

Dates for your Diary 
 (Please remember the school calendar is on the school website.) 

TERM 5  

Saturday 20.05.17: Mini-marathon at the Laverstock site.  (Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6). 

W/C Monday 22.05.17: No after-school clubs. (Except Early Birds and Night Owls) 

Thursday 25.05.17: Break for holiday.  

Friday 26.05.17: Teacher Training Day. 

 

TERM 6  

Monday 05.06.17: All back to school. 

Friday 14.07.17 July: Mr Walker Recorder assembly (at Smiley Face assembly 09:00ish. Robin and 

Woodpecker Class performing, but all welcome. 

 

2017/2018 

Teacher Training Days 2017/2018 Date 

Teacher Development Day 1 Friday 01.09.17  

Teacher Development Day 2 Monday 04.09.17 

Teacher Development Day 3 Monday 30.10.17 

Teacher Development Day 4 Tuesday 31.10.17 

Teacher Development Day 5 Friday 25.05.18 

 

Kindest regards 

Kay Bridson



 

  

 


